
STAN BURGESS, CGCS 

superb host in Rich Scholes, 

PRESIDENTS MESSAGE 
Many thanks to Campbell Turner, his staff, 
and the staff at DeLaveaga Golf Course for 
their hospitality at our May meeting. I 
heard many fine compliments on the golf 
course and the facility. 

This months meeting at Palo Alto Hills CC, 
will be a change in our normal operations 
as far as our meetings go. This will be 
an afternoon golf and a dinner meeting. 
Be sure and attend, it should be a nice 
change from the normal. Remember if you 
play golf, you must attend dinner and the 
meeting. You will be billed if you do not 
attend. 

My apologies for being unable to attend the 
annual state meeting at Rancho Murieta. 
From what I hear from those who attended 
it was a complete success. Outstanding 
educational, great facility, great golf 
course, super hospitable staffs, and a 

job well done by the Sierra Nevada Chapter. 

Our Superintendent/Pro Tournament is just around the corner, and remember it 
is a full field each year, so be sure and get your entry in early. See you 

at Palo Alto CC. 

*Many thanks to Paul Sartoretto for his presentation at 
DeLaveaga Golf Course. 

MEETINGS 

JULY 14 - Annual Superintendent/Pro Tourn0 Silverado CC, Napa 

AUGUST 18 - Sequoyah CC, Oakland 

SEPTEMBER 12 - Tahoe Donner, Tahoe (Joint Meeting Sierra Nevada) 

OCTOBER 15 - Diablo CC, Diablo 

NOVEMBER 7 - Mira Vista G & CC, El Cerrito 

DECEMBER 5 - Rancho Canada GC, Carmel (Annual Christmas Party) 


